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29th March 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As our Spring term draws to a close I thought I would update you on what’s been happening at 

Kite Ridge School.   

 

Ofsted 

As you will be aware, Ofsted visited us last week.  The inspectors spent the day with us and talked 

to students, staff and parents.  We will share their findings with you as soon as we receive them, 

but we are pleased to report that initial feedback was very positive. 

 

Easter bonnets  

Today is our annual Easter bonnet parade at school.  Students and staff have all made their 

bonnets and will parade them in a ceremony this afternoon.  This is always great fun, so we are 

looking forward to ending the term on such a happy note. 

 

KiteFest 

We are already making lots of plans for KiteFest, our two day music festival.  This will take place 

on 27th and 28th June so please put the dates in your diary to make sure you can come along to 

join in and support our students and other performers.  As always, we are fundraising for KiteFest 

and are holding a quiz night for staff and families on 27th April (details will follow separately).  

Please do support us if you can. 

 

Website 

Our website is being updated, so please check for regular updates and information: 

www.kiteridge.bucks.sch.uk  Feedback on the site is welcome. 

 

Twitter 

Our Twitter account has been reactivated.  Please follow us: @KiteRidgeSchool 

 

Staff news 

We welcomed Vicki back from maternity leave in February.  It is great to have Vicki back on our 

team, and all our students were very pleased to see her! 

 

Sadly Jade is leaving us on 20th April, after a year and a half at Kite Ridge.  We will all miss Jade 

terribly, but wish her luck in her new role at the Epilepsy Society. 

  

Ben joined our team as a Learning Mentor a few weeks ago and has fitted in perfectly.  He is 

enjoying the challenges of Kite Ridge and already has a great relationship with our students. 

 

Megan joins us a Learning Mentor after the Easter break.  We look forward to welcoming her to 

the team. 

 

http://www.kiteridge.bucks.sch.uk/
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May I take this opportunity to wish you and your families a very Happy Easter.  School re-opens as 

normal on Monday 16th April. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Steven Sneesby 
 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

April 

27th   Quiz Night to raise funds for KiteFest 
 

May 

23rd  School finishes for half term break (inclusive of inset days on 24th and 25th) 
 

June 

4th School re-opens 
14th   Sports day 
27th  KiteFest  
28th  KiteFest 
 

July 

11th  Parents’ Evening 
24th  School finishes for summer break 
 

 


